

## **LETTER TO BRANCHES**





No. 053/18

29<sup>th</sup> January 2018

Dear Colleague,

## **Election of CWU National Delegations - Wales TUC 2018**

The NEC has agreed the 2018 election arrangements for the National delegations listed above. Accordingly please find attached the regulations and nomination forms for these elections.

The details of the Conferences are as follows:

• 22–24 May 2018 Venue Cymru, Llandudno, Wales

The Timetable for the elections is:

2 February 2018 Nominations open:

Nominations close: 16 February 2018 (14:00)

Despatch ballot papers: 21 February 2018 Ballot closes: 7 March 2018 (14:00)

Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General Secretary's Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org.

Yours sincerely,

**Tony Kearns** 

**Senior Deputy General Secretary** 

ny Kanu